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Okanagan Boys and Girls Club to be presented with a New Bus….. 
  
The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise has agreed to contribute $5000 toward the purchase 
of a new bus for the Kelowna location of the Okanagan Boys and Girls Club.  The vehicle is 
expected to be delivered in late May or early June.  
  
The club, along with four other Okanagan Rotary clubs and individual Rotary members, will 
partner with the Rotary Club of Kelowna to purchase the bus estimated at a cost of $73,000. 
  

 
  
Sharing the Kids Help Phone Message in Schools” Program receives financial 
assistance….. 
  
The "Sharing the Kids Help Phone Message in Schools" program received a boost from the 
Sunrise Rotary Club with a donation of $1000 which will provide five middle and high 
schools in Kelowna with a package of youth-friendly posters and wallet cards. Once the 
posters are in schools, it is anticipated that more young people will reach out to the ‘Kids 
Help Phone’. The club’s donation will also help to improve access by supporting the cost of 
professional counseling hours 24/7/365. 
  
Both requests for financial assistance were approved by the members of the club at their 
regular meeting on April 20th.  

 


